
  
 

Press release 

EU and World Vision support livelihoods in Puntland 

Garowe, 17/03/2015 

Today, the European Union and World Vision, in partnership with the Ministry of Labour, Youth and 

Sports, launched the “Nugal Empowerment for Better Livelihood Project” aiming at improving the local 

economy in Puntland through training and business support. 

 

With a total funding of 3 million EUR, the project will organize, over the 3 coming years, training and 

non-formal education programs, small businesses support and community awareness around livelihood 

and human rights issues. Through training, mentoring and networking support, the project - which is 

part of the Somali New Deal Compact - will enhance social cohesion and benefit approximately 24,000 

Somalis of the most marginalized groups in Dangorayo, Eyl, Godobjiran, Garowe, and Burtinle districts of 

the Nugal region in Puntland. 

 

The EU Ambassador to Somalia, Michele Cervone d'Urso, said "Skills development is vital for Somalia's 

economy. The EU will continue to invest in education and vocational training as these are the country's 

greatest assets to stimulate growth and employment".(END) 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 

 

Delegation of the European Union to Somalia  
P.O. Box 45119 Nairobi - Insurance House,  
Ragati Road, Upper Hill - Kenya 
Tel.: +254 (0)20 280 20 00 
Email: DELEGATION-SOMALIA@eeas.europa.eu 
Website: http://www.eu-in-somalia.eu 
Twitter: @SomaliaEU | Flickr: EUSomalia |  
Facebook: http://on.fb.me/1MrdHgV 
Youtube: EU SOMALIA 
 

World Vision 
Rachel Wolff 
Program Development & Quality Assurance Director 
World Vision Somalia / Somalia Resilience Program 
(SomReP)  
Email: Rachel_Wolff@wvi.org 
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